

October 2024

Dear Parent/Guardian,

Instrumental Tuition at City Academy - Sign up now for October 2024

The City Academy Music Department, in partnership with **Bristol Beacon** offers instrumental lessons for pupils from Year 7-11. Pupils have one lesson per week, and this may be shared with another pupil. This makes the lessons more sustainable for parents; provides greater flexibility and quality of delivery. It is hoped this will raise attainment and achievement of the pupils, which will filter through the musical life of City Academy as a whole.

Instrumental lessons will be taught by staff employed by Bristol Beacon and delivered in term time during the school day. Please note that pupils will need to come out of other lessons to attend their instrumental lesson. Pupils will have 11 lessons per term. (33 over the course of the academic year)

New course/waiting list (new and existing students) - Parents can sign up by logging into SpeedAdmin or by following this link: https://ukbristolbeacon.speedadmin.dk/registration#/

Pupils in care and pupils with an EHCP or physical disability are eligible for **free music tuition**. (30 min shared each week) Please sign up using the link below.

Instrument Hire and Returns - You can request an instrument hire by logging into your SpeedAdmin account or by following this link: https://ukbristolbeacon.speedadmin.dk/registration#/instrumenthire. Please note that we do not hire out pianos/keyboard or drums. These instruments will be available free of charge in schools/at the Beacon Music Centre for lessons. Pupil Premium pupils are eligible for free instrument hire through Bristol Beacon.

Lesson Times - You can view your child's lesson time by logging in to your SpeedAdmin account.

Discontinuing Lessons - To cancel lessons, you must de-register by logging into your SpeedAdmin account or by emailing bookings@bristolbeacon.org

For more information please contact:

Bristol Beacon Music Hub Team

Bristol Beacon a: Stanton Road, Southmead, Bristol, BS10 5SJ t.01172047140

Many thanks,

Miss Caplin, Teacher of Music